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CIRCULAR 

RPFC has made linking of UAN NO with AAdhar card 
mandatory. Pension cases have not been settled by RPFC in 
respect of employees who's UAN Nos have not been linked 
with Aadhar. It has been advised that units may ensure 
linking of UAN with Aadhar before submission of pension 
cases to CCI PF Trust. Employees and ex-employees may 
be advised to get their UAN No linked with Aadhar card if 
not done so already.PF Trust will not entertain pension cases 
of unlinked UAN No and shall not be responsible for delay on 
such accounts. 
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